
Wingham Primary School  

Friday 9th February 2024 

Happy Lunar Year!  

Thank you Reception Class for selling fortune cookies this week. You have had an exciting week    

learning dragon dances and Chinese culture. You raised £62 and the money will be going towards new 

books for our library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Disco  

The hall looked lovely with all the decorations for the disco, the children had a fun time. Great job PTFA! 

Collection after clubs and CASH 

Please ensure that you arrive at the correct time to collect from clubs and CASH. Clubs finish at 4.15pm and 

CASH at 5.30pm. 

• Please can all CASH and Breakfast Clubs fees be paid by 19th February. Should fees not be cleared ac-

cess to the provisions will cease. If you have any issues please contact the school.  

Our whole school attendance for this term is 91%. Our aim to be inline or higher than the national     average of 

95%. This will be a continued focus for us as a school moving through this year.  

We celebrated our school values today in assembly with children across the school receiving certificates for being 

Respectful, Creative, Inclusive and Hardworking. Well done everyone. 

 

Wishing everyone a happy half term. See you on the 19th February.  

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 20th Feb – Y6 – River Study in Wingham – AM only 

W.C 4th March – World Book week 

Tuesday 5th March – Year 3 assembly – Parents welcome 10.15am 

Tuesday 5th March – Parent consultations – 14.00 – 19.00 

Thursday 7th March – PTFA Mother’s Day shop (during school hours) 

Thursday 7th March – World book day – Dress up as your favourite book character 

Wednesday 13th March – Significant Female – this day is where your child can bring in a female who is significant in their life i.e., Mum, 

Aunt, Nan  

Tuesday 19th March – Year 2 assembly – Parents welcome 10.15am 

Thursday 21st March – Non School uniform in exchange for an Easter Egg (PTFA) 

Friday 22nd March – PTFA Easter Egg Hunt 3.20pm to 4.30pm 

25/26/27 March – Year 6 Bikeability 

Thursday 28th March – END Of TERM 3.20pm 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  


